
Save
the Date

OHP Events Center
January 25, 2022

National School Choice Week is a not-

for-profit effort to raise awareness of 

effective K–12 education options for 

children. They partner with tens of 

thousands of schools, groups, and 

organizations to raise broad public 

awareness of school choice and of the 

importance of opportunity in K–12 

education.
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